
 

 
Great News from the Steller Fundraiser 
 

Thanks to the generous attendees and wonderful artists and 
community contributors for making Saturday a HUGE 
SUCCESS! 
 

Everyone had a great time! People enjoyed an 
international feast, music, art, shopping, dance, and visiting 
with other Steller community members. 

 
 

Steller FUNdraiser raised approximately $12k 
which will support MORE student learning opportunities like 
travel, passages, peer taught classes, etc. Yippee!! 
 

Special thanks to the team who stepped up to lead various 
pieces of the event: Rebecca, Lori, Michele, Haleigh, Aisatou, 
Bridget, Camden, Morgan, Janine, Brenda, Selena, Mary Lee, 
Janice, Pat, Danielle, Lisa, Jean, and Philip (and there were MANY 
others who helped-thanks to ALL) 
 

 



  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Here are a few 
pictures of the fun: 
feast, shopping,  
dancing, visiting, 
heads or tails, and 
more!  Thanks 
again everyone! 
 
Photo credit – Lisa Eyler 


